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25 jaar H       

Celebrating 25 Years Hetty Denen Foundation! 
 
The Hetty Denen Foundation (HDF) is celebrating its 25th anniversary, which is quite a 
milestone. What started in an old grain barn has now evolved into a large size school and 
a health clinic, proudly providing education and medical care, for the large surrounding 
community. We would have loved to celebrate this anniversary together with you, and 
had planned to do so with 25 different festivities and promotions, to help fund the plans 
for an expansion of the Hetty Denen School, with 4 more classrooms. An expansion of the 
school, where it all started 25 years ago, will make it possible for the students to enjoy 
their education even longer. In Zambia, this is a substantial project, of a size we have not 
yet been able to achieve before. 
 
But unfortunately, due to COVID-19, the planned festivities to celebrate this anniversary 
had to be cancelled. And instead of increasing education for the students, due to the 
“social distancing” regulations, currently only graduating students are allowed to go to 
school. 
 
Because of this we realize even more so, the importance and influence of the work that 
the HDF has done for Zambia and the difference it has made, and will continue to make in 
this community.  All of this work has been possible due to the dedication and 
perseverance of many volunteers. We don’t want you to miss out on celebrating this 
milestone, and would like to share the history of the HDF in the next several weeks with 
you. Via social media we will take you on a journey of the past 25 years of our existence, 
the initiatives taken and the progress made in Zambia. This way, we hope that you too 
will be proud of what we have achieved together. We also hope to expand our network 
and increase awareness of our foundation, increasing the number of donors, in order to 
be able to continue our work in the next 25 years. 
 

Got curious? 
We invite you to follow “25 years Hetty Denen Foundation in a nutshell” via Facebook 
(Hetty Denen Foundation), email, our website (hettydenenzambia.com) and Instagram. 
Are you also convinced that the HDF can make a difference? Then please lend a hand by 
spreading the word and share this mail with your network, share the messages on 
Facebook and What's App with all your family, friends and acquaintances and encourage 
many to donate.  
Then you too will be part of the growing group of wonderful volunteers for the HDF.  

Thank you! 
 


